
 

Headteacher: Jo Suddes 
Monkseaton High School  Seatonville Road  Monkseaton  NE25 9EQ 
Tel:  +44 (0) 191 300 2080 Email:  Office@monkseaton.org.uk 
www.monkseaton.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

  

You may already be aware that at Monkseaton High School, we have decided to use Seneca Learning to set 

homework and revision for our pupils.   

  

Seneca is an adaptive learning platform, with a methodology entirely based on neuroscience, written by 

experts and academically proven to double students’ outcomes.  

  

Not only are they fun and effective, but they also adjust each assignment to each pupil, optimizing their 

learning and providing teachers with detailed information about the class’s progress.   

  

The reason we are writing this letter is to let you know that Seneca also has a free parent platform!   

  

With this free parent account, you can support your child’s studies, monitor their learning and identify their 

weaknesses and strengths in each subject.   

  

Parental engagement has a significant positive effect on learning outcomes. Thus, we highly encourage you 

to sign up.  

  

Please see the following useful links to get started and get in touch if you need any assistance.  

  

Seneca Parent Platform: https://senecalearning.com/en-GB/parents   

  

2-Minute Video Tutorial: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0aUGBuKDoYE   

  

Step-by-step Tutorial: https://help.senecalearning.com/en/articles/3990859-how-to-connect-my-parent-

account-to-my-child-s-account   

  

Best regards,  

  

Kathryn Furness  

Assistant Headteacher  
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